
Retardant Crewmember, RTCM 2021 310-1 Transition Plan 

Qualified RTCM: To minimize the impact to the field, the process of historical recognition for RTCM will 
be used for all current qualified responders upon release of the NWCG Standards for Wildland Fire 
Position Qualifications, PMS 310-1 on October 1, 2021. These responders will follow the new currency 
requirements as of the transition date. 

RTCM Trainees:  Current RTCM trainees on October 1, 2021, will be required to meet the new 
qualification requirements as outlined in the PMS 310-1. 

Effective Date: This change will be enforced in IQCS/IQS when the NWCG Position Catalog is published 
on October 1, 2021. 

 




